MINUTES OF THE COUNCIL

Special Called
April 1, 2024
5:00 P.M.

The Murray City Council met in a special called session on Thursday, April 1, 2024, at 5:00
p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Bob Rogers presiding.

Council Members Present: Mr. Bell, Mr. Bohannon, Ms. Cherry, Mr. Darnall, Dr. Higginson,
Mr. Hudspeth, Ms. Rouse, and Dr. Strieter.

Council Members Absent: Mr. Bolin, Mr. McCuiston, Mr. Roberts and Ms. Ross.

Staff Present: Jim Osborne, Assistant Chief Cooper, Tammy Roberts, Rakov Aetherus, and
Kim Miles.

Mayor Bob Rogers called the meeting to order and welcomed Council members, staff, and
guests.

After a moment of reflection, Mr. Bohannon led the pledge.

FY23 Audit Report The FY23 Audit Report was presented by Krista Romaine of Romaine and
Associates. Ms. Romaine stated the Independent Audit Report was an unmodified opinion, which is a
clean opinion. Ms. Romaine stated there were no audit findings and no compliance

issues.

With no other business before the Council, Mr. Bell moved to adjourn; seconded by Mr.
Bohannon. All members present voted Aye. The meeting adjourned at 5:18 P.M.
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